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Sunday, April 27, 2014
To the editor:

Marty Nathan is certainly right when she asserts that to successfully slow 
climate change, we must each lower our carbon footprint by making 
personal changes to our energy consumption, and we must also seek a 
political solution for national and global change (guest column, Friday).

This is the guiding philosophy of the Citizens’ Climate Lobby. We 
recognize energy efficiencies and emissions reductions must happen at the 
personal, town and state level, but no single person, town or state can 
succeed in the war against climate change if they must act alone.

We need Congress to pass legislation encouraging all people and all 
businesses to reduce emissions. Since climate change legislation will only 
pass if it has bipartisan support, I hope readers will reach out to friends 
and relatives who live in Republican districts, and urge them to ask their 
representatives and senators for climate change legislation.

Judy Weiss

Brookline
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